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Homicide Investigation 
 

  
The Birmingham Police Department reports that detectives are conducting a homicide 
investigation. The incident occurred Saturday October 27th, at 732 Lomb Ave. 
 
The victim is a: 

Unidentified, B/M  

  
On Saturday, October 27, 2018 at 10:44 pm, West Precinct Officers responded to 732 
Lomb Ave. (McDonalds) on a call of multiple people shot. When officers arrived, three 
people (two adult black males and one juvenile black male) were found shot. All parties 
were taken to nearby hospitals. One adult male, later died from his injuries.  
 
Preliminary investigation revealed one of the males was leaving with his two sons. 
When the door was opened by the manager to let the family out, a masked man (victim) 
entered the restaurant. The victim then opened fire inside the restaurant. In turn, the 
father of the sons began shooting back. As a result of the gunfire, one of the sons 
(teenager), the father and the victim were struck. The father and son have non-life 
threatening injuries.  
 
Investigators are not clear whether the victim was robbing the store or targeting 
someone in the business. Based on the preliminary information, the father won’t face 
any charges. The investigation is still on going.   
 

If there is anyone who has information pertaining to the case, please contact the 

B.P.D. Homicide Unit @ 254-1764 or Crime Stoppers @ 254-7777. 



 


